
You’re Invited!  
SAVE THE DATE  

Friday, March 6, 2015 
 

Please mark your calendar for the first-ever… 

Denver Public Schools 12th Grade Career Expo 

 

The Expo is a one-day, district-wide event for approximately 1,400 DPS high school seniors 
who are making critical college and career choices.  The event will feature a keynote 
speaker and breakout sessions on career-related topics, as well as a career and college 
fair. This will give seniors opportunities to network and learn more about the opportunities 
available to them upon graduation.  

Location: Johnson & Wales University, 7150 Montview Blvd, Denver, Colorado 80220 

Date: Friday, March 6, 2015 

Time: Registration 9:00 to 9:30 a.m. Career Fair from 9:45 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  

Lunch: Lunch will be provided between 11:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m.  

Should my organization apply for a table at the 12th Grade Career Expo? 

Organizations should apply for the career fair if they are looking to hire young adults for 
full-time and part-time positions, internships, or apprenticeships starting in June 2015. 
Organizations who will offer summer camp experiences to high school graduates should 
also apply.   

What are the logistics?  

We are asking all participants to be present for the duration of the day.  You may want to 
consider an a.m. and p.m. team from your company. Each company will be provided 
one table and two chairs. Due to space limitations, please do not bring standing displays. 
Lunch tickets for up to two company representatives will be provided at registration and 
will be redeemable in the campus dining hall.  Additional lunches may be purchased in 
the dining hall for $8.65, tax included, and must be requested 10 days prior to the event.  
 

Parking details and other information will be provided prior to the event.   

How do I apply? 

This is a free event, but you must apply and receive a registration confirmation. Please 
apply no later than February 10, 2015 using this link: http://www.dpscareerexpo2015.com/  

Questions about the 12th Grade Career Expo can be directed to Anne Aragon at 
anne_aragon@dpsk12.org or 720-423-4381. 


